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PIAA Announces Statewide Boys Lacrosse Rules Interpreter Selection 
 

After serving as the Statewide Boys Lacrosse Interpreter since PIAA adopted the sport, David Seidman 
recently stepped down from this position.  Over that time Seidman was highly regarded as an authority 
on high school boys’ lacrosse, its rules and mechanics.  After stepping down, PIAA posted for the 
position and many individuals expressed interest. 
 
After a thorough application and evaluation process PIAA is pleased to announce the selection of Scott 
Dede as its new boys lacrosse rules interpreter.  Dede, of Chester Springs, PA has been a registered 
PIAA official since 2012 and currently serves as the chapter interpreter for the Keystone Chapter of 
PIAA Boys Lacrosse Officials. 
 
Dede will serve as an extension of PIAA offices for the sport of boys lacrosse and will serve as the 
authority on high school boys lacrosse rules and mechanics for PIAA. 
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